

February 2017 Issue

(Deadline for material for the March 2017 issue: February 28, 2017)

Allen M. Solomon, Editor 541 294 6182 allen.m.solomon@gmail.com

SCUUF Programs and Activities for February - All programs will be held at the Dolphin Theater at 10 am except as noted otherwise.

February Theme is "Identity"

- Feb. 5 "Observations on Maintaining a Tribal Identity in a Sea of White Culture: The Indian Pueblos of Northern New Mexico." Jean Adamson
- **Feb. 5** Program planning meeting after the service. All are invited to attend.
- Feb. 12 LOVE FEAST! Noon at Martin Annex, 2085 Thompson Rd, lower level in the back. Program Planning Team will provide soup and bread. Side dishes & desserts are welcome but not required. Please bring your own place setting.
- Feb. 19 "Who Are We, Really?" An exploration of the idea that Emerson proposed:

 "there is one mind common to all humanity and each of us is an inlet and outlet.." by Rev. Ruth Miller
- **Feb. 26** "The Artist Who Helped You Find You" Using the Arts as a mirror of our identity, we will discuss our

experiences. A roundtable discussion without designated coordinator.

Update on Charles Smith, SCUUF President

Charles continues to recover from his November stroke. He returned to Coos Bay in late January and, until February 23, is staying at Avamere Rehabilitation of Coos Bay (2625 Koos Bay Blvd, Coos Bay). When he returns to his home, he will need help of various kinds (transport to therapy, doctors; meal preparation; etc.). Jean Adamson, Sarita Southgate and others have developed a "Share the Care" group to coordinate and implement this care. Please contact one of them (Sarita's # is 541-294-3058 and Jean's is given below), if you wish to contribute.

Charles Smith Steps Down as President

Charles asked the Board to relieve him of his duties as SCUUF President, to concentrate on healing. The Board accepted his request and appointed immediate-Past President, Al Solomon, to fill the remainder of Charles' term.

SCUUF CARE COMMITTEE

The following comprise the SCUUF Care Committee:

 Amazon Smile contributes 0.5% of all your purchases, to South Coast Unitarian Universalist Church, if you identify SCUUF when you buy through "smile.amazon.com." Try it!!

HERE TO SERVE: THE SCUUF BOARD OF DIRECTORS for 2016-2017

Allen Solomon, President, allen.m.solomon@gmail.com
Asialee Crumley, Secretary. asialee.crumley@gmail.com
Jean Adamson, Treasurer. J5adamson@gmail.com
Marian Crumley, Director. mjcrumley32@gmail.com
Kathy Maxham, Director. kmaxham@gmail.com

Support the SCUUF Virtual Thrift Store. If you can contribute merchandise (clean, intact, functioning), please contact Asialee Crumley by email (asialee.crumley@gmail.com) or telephone (541-888-4349)



South Coast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship PO Box 595 North Bend OR 97459-0048

February 2017 SCUUP